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Dear Michelle 

DINOSAUR COAST NATIONAL HERITAGE MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Kimberley Ports Authority (KPA) confirms it has received the Dinosaur Coast National 

Heritage Management Plan (DCNHMP). 

KPA notes the three actions in the plan and has the following comments: 

• Action 2.3: where spatial data relating to dinosaur heritage is made available for 

use by KPA, this will be incorporated into relevant plans where appropriate, 

including KPA’s Environmental Management Plan (EMP); 

• Action 2.4:  KPA notes that the actions relating to KPA in the DCNHMP (eg 

action 2.3, 2.4 and 2.5) will be incorporated into the EMP where appropriate; and 

• Action 2.5: KPA will liaise with the Dinosaur Coast Management Group to include 

dinosaur related heritage information specific to the port in the employee port 

induction. 

KPA also acknowledges that any future port development that has the potential to 

impact dinosaur footprints would require appropriate consultation, and the relevant 

heritage and environment approvals. 

 

Yours faithfully 
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